SB2037 — This bill adds a new level of no-trespass by making entering of “fenced” land a violation (class
B misdemeanor) for both criminal and hunting and angling trespass. There is no exemption for hunting
and angling. It also removes the need for a sign to have a name making it more difficult for hunters and
anglers to contact landowners to ask permission to hunt or fish. This bill should be killed and SB2144
moved forward in its place. David Dewald, President of North Dakota Wildlife Federation



